

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Alberto M. Carvalho

Principal Silvia P. Tarafa Assistant Principals Luis Bonachea Sharlesque L. Hill Miami-Dade County School Board
Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair
Dr. Martin Karp, Vice Chair
Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall
Susie V. Castillo
Dr. Lawrence S. Feldman
Dr. Steve Gallon III
Lubby Navarro
Dr. Marta Pérez
Mari Tere Rojas

February 23, 2018

Dear Parents:

Key Biscayne K-8 Center will be celebrating "Career Awareness Week" during the week of March 12th – March 16th, 2018. This event will promote knowledge and appreciation of various jobs and careers and provide our students with a rewarding educational experience. We have a variety of activities taking place throughout the week, which will provide our students with insight on a host of career options.

On Thursday, March 15th, we will host our "Career Speaker Day" from 8:45 AM - 12:45 PM. Our speakers will expose students to various careers through informational discussions, as well as interactive and hands-on demonstrations.

We would like to invite members of our community to participate in these great events by serving as guest speakers who will come to our school and share their expertise and job-related personal experiences with our students. Our goal is to make this event memorable and meaningful for all our students. Therefore, we need a wide variety of careers represented from many different vocations and professions. We have allocated approximately thirty minutes for each presentation/session. If you or someone you know might be interested in participating in this event or would like to assist in some other manner, please contact our organizer, Ms. Gloria Plaza, by email at gplaza@dadeschools.net or complete and return the attached form via email by Wednesday, March 7th. You may also fax the form to Ms. Plaza's attention to 305-361-8120. If you have any questions, please email Ms. Plaza.

As our way of saying "Thank you", the PTA will provide breakfast and snacks for all participants. We look forward to a fun and exciting Career Awareness Event.

Sincerely,

Silvia P. Tarafa

alny P. Mus

Principal